From: Jennings, Eve 
Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2017 3:26 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Lamantia, Lori
Subject: RE: Ethics Approval for Travel

Thanks, Steve!

One thing – the trip was actually in October, from the 11th through the 13th. I apologize for the late notice – I didn’t realize back then that I was to notify your office, and only lately became aware. Please accept this email as condition (ii), as I traveled to the University of Maryland in my official capacity to attend the Applied Data Analytics Course funded by the Coleridge Initiative, which is a collaboration of the University of Chicago, the University of Maryland and New York University.
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